
         

 
 

  

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/222      Date: 25.02.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 
 

Subject: Final Notice for World Scholars Cup Registration 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. This is to formally 

inform you that the registration for the World Scholars Cup is set to close 

tomorrow, 26-02-2025. We earnestly request that you ensure your child is 

registered by this deadline, as no registrations will be accepted post the specified 

date. 

The stipulated deadline aims to provide us adequate time to finalize team 

divisions and submit the required documentation to the World Scholars Cup 

organizers. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and adherence to this 

schedule. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


